
 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The week commencing 13th November 2023 is the start of Anti-Bullying week at Wibsey 

Primary School. This year’s theme is ‘Make a Noise About Bullying’ and as a school we will 

be taking part. Your child will be making a musical instrument and playing this to a song they 

will have learnt called ‘Be a Peacemaker’. To celebrate this week also on Friday 17th 

November we will be having an Odd Socks Day where children can come in any different 

odd socks they would like.  

We are aware on Friday 17th November it is also Children in Need. As we do not want to put 

any extra financial pressures on families we won’t be asking for any donations for a ‘non-

uniform day’ we will just be celebrating with Odd Socks Day. However, should you still wish 

to donate for Children in Need we will be selling Children in Need wristbands and pin badges 

at the school office which will be available to buy on Parent Pay.  

 

Thank-you,  

Yours Sincerely 

Miss Patterson 


